
 

 

 

21 July 2025 

Atlantic Centre Meets with United Nations Delegation 

On July 21, the Atlantic Centre (AC) welcomed a delegation from the United Nations 

Department of Peace Operations, specifically from the Office of the Assistant Secretary-

General for the Rule of Law and Security Institutions (OROLSI).  

The meeting served to explore synergies between the two entities, particularly in the areas of 

institutional capacity-building, integrated approaches to security, and support to vulnerable 

coastal states. Both sides expressed interest in deepening cooperation, with a focus on 

knowledge exchange, strategic coordination, and potential joint initiatives in the Gulf of 

Guinea region. 

This engagement reflects the Atlantic Centre’s continued commitment to fostering 

international partnerships and advancing comprehensive solutions to security and 

development challenges across the Atlantic. 

 


